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19th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 2 Parent Information Meeting (SATS) 
 

In May, pupils in Year 2 will be taking a range of formal assessments, which are used to support your 
child’s class teacher, Mrs Robson in assessing your child against the National Curriculum. You child will 
be tested in reading, mathematics and grammar, punctuation and spelling.  
 
To help deepen your understanding of what these assessments entail and the expectations for these 
assessments, Mrs Robson will be holding a parent meeting taking place on Friday 8th March. The 
meeting will take place in the school hall at 8:45am to 9:15am. 
 
This will be an opportunity for Mrs Robson to talk through the tests with you, as well as answering any 
questions you may have. 
 
Please could you confirm your attendance by sending the school office a dojo message by Friday 1st 
March 2024. 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Mr Goodwin  
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 


